M Gmall Sharell Chen <sharellgaroc@gmail.com>

2022 Asia-Pacific Open Diamond Cup Golf (APGC Amateurs)

Yuji Okubo <y-okube@jga.orjp= 202238170 722
U= "Gregg Thorpe, Golf New Zealand" <Gregg.Thorpe@golfnz.org=, thailandgolfassociation@hotmail.com, cameronv@golf.org.au, won@kgagolf.or kr, raizan@sga.erg.sg, Team@cgagolf.org.cn,
tusshar.malhotra@indiangolfunion.org, yumi.ma@hkga.com, Sharell Chen <sharellgaroc@gmail.com=

ElZF TADAQ HAYASHI <hayashi@jga orjp=, 7=#TETE <kimura@jga.or jp=, L $E=E <yamanaka@jga.or jp>, sasaki@jga orjp, F.L{EF <nicki hirayama@gmail com>

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing to you on behalf of APGC Chairman, Mr Taimur Hassan Amin to inform you of the invitation to play 2022 Asia-Pacific Open Diamond Cup Golf {(12-15 May, 2022) at Oarai Golf Club.

*We apologize for this short notice.

Eligibility

(1) National Amateur Champion of (or otherwise selected by) APGC member country whose delegation team finished in the first 10 places for the 2018 Eisenhower Trophy YWorld Amateur Team Championship (see Notel)

2018
WATC Country
Rank
1 4 New Zealand
2 T5 Thailand
3 | T2 Australia
4 T15 Japan
5 |23 Korea
6 T25 Singapore
7| T28 China
8 H India
9 T3z Hong Kong
10 | T42 %}Eeeise

We would like the APGC member countries listed above to consider whether or not sending an amateur player under this exemption category this year.

Please be reminded that,

1. quarantine period and accommodation choice/allocation by public health department during that quarantine period depends on your status (i.e. If from designated countries and/or if fully vaccinated *see
below link)

See “Border Control to Japan” carefully.

https:/iwww mhlw.go jp/stffcovid-19/bardercontrol html

2. Irrespective of the country you are from, you must obtain a short term business visa.
*Once you confirm the participation, we ask for passport copy etc. and then provide the documents to be requested for your visa application.

*You need to visit Japan Embassy/Consulate in your country as soon as practical.

For the avoidance of doubt, it is not guaranteed that you would be able to obtain a Visa in time for your travel in May.

“We will do our best to be of assistance for visa application as the championship host

First and foremost, please let me know if you would like to send a player under a continued difficult situation to enter Japan.

I look forward to hearing from you soon

Please let me know If you have any question at this stage

Sincerely,

‘Yuji Okubo

Senior Manager, Foreign Affairs/Golf Development/Equipment Standards
Japan Golf Association

TEL: +81 3-6275-2644

FAX:4+81 3-6275-2642

Email: y-okubo@jga.orjp
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